
 
HENRY HUDSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

  1551 Cypress Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6J 3L3 

Telephone: 604-713-5441 
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June 28, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Summer Message 

 

The school year has come to successful end with our Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony, Year End 

Assembly and the PAC Summer Fair.  All students are reminded to check the Lost and Found for 

their items, to ensure they take their report cards home, and not leave any of their belongings in 

their classrooms.  Students who were absent today may come to pick up their report cards next 

week, up to Thursday.  Report cards not picked up will be available in the office in September.  

 

The students will return to school on Tuesday, September 4th from 9:00 am to 10:00 am.  Students 

will return to their former classrooms.  Students new to the school will report to the Library. The 

new Kindergarten students are on a gradual entry schedule; they come on Tuesday, September 

4th at 10:30am and report to the gym.  The Kindergarten gradual entry schedule is posted on the 

school website. The first full day of school for the Grade 1 to 7 students will be Wednesday, 

September 5th from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  We are hopeful to move students to their new classes 

during the first week of school.  Please refer to the PAC website for the start date of the Hot 

Lunch Program (www. hudsonpac.ca).  Information posters providing directions on the first week 

will be posted throughout the school.   

 

There has been one staff update to inform you of, we are pleased to welcome Ms. Julia Fleming 

who will be job sharing in an enrolling classroom with our Vice Principal, Victoria Lorieau.  As 

well, Ms. Fleming will be providing Resource and Prep Time for classes. 

 

I would take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and relaxing summer. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ian Cannon 

Principal 


